
 

 

Welcome to Team Galaxy 
	 
Get ready to blast off into a school year filled with new ideas, exciting challenges, new friends, and teachers who can’t wait to meet you!  
In	other words, welcome to sixth	grade!	 
	 
We hope you had a relaxing summer and are ready to start a new adventure here at Fairfield Woods. We will kick off the year with an orientation 
on	Wednesday, August	28	from 9:00—11:00 a.m. Come dressed comfortably to the cafeteria—you won’t need anything else that day. Until then, 
enjoy the last few days of summer!		 
	 
Sincerely,	 
Mr. Carbone (Science)	 
Mrs. Epstein (Social Studies)	 
Mrs. Flaherty (Special Education)	 
Mrs.	Giammatteo	(Language Arts)	 
Mrs. Lopez (Foreign Language)	 
Mrs.	Sparzo	(Math)	 
	 
P.S.	~	Here	are some basic supplies you’ll	need for	the first full day	on	Thursday, August 29. Please label your supplies. 
	 

Social Studies Science Math Language Arts Foreign Language  
� One 3-ring binder	 
� Loose leaf paper	 
� One	package tab 

dividers 

� Two composition 
notebooks	 

� One notebook	 
� Summer Math      

Packet	 

� One composition 
notebook	 

� Reading 
bookmark	 

� Book to read	 

� One 3-ring binder	 
� Loose leaf paper	 
� One	package tab 

dividers	 

 
General 

 
� 3-hole sturdy homework folder 
� Highlighters                                   
� Pens	(blue/black)             
� Pencils (not mechanical) 
� Sticky notes 

� 3-ring zip-up pencil case 
� Binder rings, 2”                  
� Locker ladder 
� Two	combination locks 

 


